
2024 StFC Report

Members: Peter Hovmand (VP Chapters & SIGs), Eliot Rich (VP Finance), John Ansah (VP
Meetings), Inge Bleijenbergh (VP Membership)

A total of 3 applications were submitted in 2024 as below:
- Member group (led by Len M.) - SDMDoc Expansion - $10000
- Transportation SIG - Systems Thinking in Transport Workshop - $1800
- South Africa System Dynamics Chapter - Sponsorship for Achievements at the Annual

SA SD Conference - $495

The SDMDoc Expansion was rejected based on insufficient evidence of its demand, suggestion
of alternative funding, sustainability, and alignment with Society objectives.

The Transportation SIG and SA Chapter applications were approved. The funds should be
allocated to the 2024 Society budget. The 2025 starting balance will be determined based on
the 2025 Society budget.

There are no open StFF applications at this time.


